
 
 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE  
 

  Take notice that the Borough of Haddon Heights has filed a request with the New 

Jersey Department of Environmental Protection, Green Acres Program, proposing to 

divert a portion of Block 117, Lot 1 consisting of approximately 0.266 acres+/- of Devon 

Avenue Park for public use by the Borough as a storage area for Borough vehicles and 

equipment.  As compensation for the proposed diversion, the Borough proposes to 

dedicate a portion of Block 125, Lots 1 and 2 consisting of approximately 1.123 acres+/- 

for recreation and open space use. 

  Pursuant to N.J.A.C. 7:36-26(c), N.J.A.C. 7:36-26.8(a) or N.J.A.C. 7:36-26.11(e), 

a hearing to obtain public comment on this request will be held at: 

    Council Meeting Room 
    Borough Hall  
    625 Station Avenue 
    Haddon Heights, NJ 08035 
    October 1, 2013 at 7:30 p.m. 
 
  Written comments on the diversion request may be directed to the Borough of 

Haddon Heights, at (856)547-7164 x. 24, 625 Station Avenue, Haddon Heights, New 

Jersey 08035.  Please send a copy of any comments submitted on this request to the 

New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection, Green Acres Program, Bureau of 

Legal Services and Stewardship, 501 E. State Street, Mail Code 501-01, P.O. Box 420, 

Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0420. 

  Public comment on this diversion request will be accepted during the public 

hearing or until October 15, 2013. 

 

 
       _____________________________________ 
       EDWARD S. FORTE, MAYOR 
       Borough of Haddon Heights 

 


